	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

Vacancy: Director: Operations
Johannesburg / 12 June 2018
Dear Registered Auditor

The IRBA is embarking on a recruitment process to ensure that the most suitable person will be appointed to head up the Operations Department.

This position has become available as the current Director: Operations took early retirement. 
As an integral part of the executive management team, the incumbent will be responsible for the management of the IRBA’s Operations Department, which supports the organisation to deliver on its business strategy.

For the requirements of this position please visit our website at www.irba.co.za.
To apply for this position please send your CV to hr@irba.co.za by no later than 25 June 2018. 

Bernard Peter Agulhas
CEO
About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.


	 


